
Maths

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Please 
encourage your child to go on Times Table Rock Stars. Their log in 
is in their reading record.

Year 5 
Learning Overview

Summer 1

Trips and Experiences
Friday 24th May 2024 –
Tower of London – this is part 
of our History topic on 
Tudors. 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024–
National Art Gallery London –
this is part of our Art 
Curriculum.

We require parent helpers for 
the National Art Gallery trip, if 
you would like to volunteer, 
please contact your child’s 
class teacher. 

Science
This half-term, we will be studying
Animal Including Humans. The
children will learn about gestation
periods, foetal development, looking
after our mental wellbeing and
puberty.

History/
Geography We will begin our fabulous new topic of

learning about the Tudors, starting
with discovering more about the time
period and Henry VIII. As we progress
through the unit, we will understand
more about Tudor life.

Extra Information Spellings for this 
half-term are on 
Google Classroom 
please encourage 
your child to 
practise these. 

English
In English this half-term, the children
will be looking at different types of
newspaper articles and then using
the features of these, to write their
own. They will focus on the active
and passive voice, time connectives
and reported and direct speech.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English:
Discuss what newspaper articles are and when they would
use one in everyday life. Discuss appropriate and relevant
news stories from around the world.

PE: Will be on a Monday and a Thursday (5B) and a Wednesday and a Thursday (5H). 

Water Bottles: Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please 

ensure that this is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Merits: All merits will be awarded on a Monday for behaviour, reading and homework. Please encourage your child to bring in their 

reading records everyday so any other merits can be given.

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can receive their merits. 

In maths this half-term, the children will
be consolidating their learning on
percentages, decimals and fractions.
We will then learn about measurements
– starting with length and then
understanding area and perimeter. The
students will learn how to convert units
of measurement and use practical
methods to support their
understanding.


